
May 04, 2023 

Prior Authorization Requirements 
for UnitedHealthcare Oxford Plans 

It has been brought to our attention by several doctors that they have been 

receiving denials from UnitedHealthCare Oxford for missing prior auth for RFC 

codes. Please note that these denials reflect the prior-auth requirement that 

went into effect January 01, 2023. Please see below: 

 

As of January, 01 2023, the codes below require prior authorization for all 

healthcare professionals who participate in inpatient and outpatient services 

with Oxford Commercial Plans: 

 

 

Reference: UHC Portal  


